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631 North First Avenue Telephone 4-7367 Phoenix, Arizona

February 6, 1951

Mr. Stanwood R, Morss
Route #3, Bradford
Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

We were glad to have received your letter telling us of your
reception of KPHOQO in Bradford, Mass.

We are always interested in hearing reports of the reception
of our signal, especially in such distant locations, and appre-
ciate the time you have taken to write us.

Very truly yours,

PHOENIX BROADCASTING, INC.
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George L. McClanathan
Director of Engineering
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